

School of Medicine
Department of Pathology
2500 North State Street • Jackson, Mississippi 39216
Phone: 601.984.1530 • Fax: 601.984.1531

January 9, 2023

Julia K. Kofler, MD
Program Director
Department of Pathology
UPMC Medical Education Program
Presbyterian University Hospital
Room S701 Scaife Hall
200 Lothrop Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15213
Email: wileyca@upmc.edu

Dear Pathology Department Chair and Neuropathology Program Director:

The Department of Pathology at the University of Mississippi Medical Center is recruiting a full-time academic pathologist. In addition to directing our neuropathology service, the candidate will be responsible for brain autopsies where neuropathology is central to the case. The candidate would also participate in departmental education programs involving medical students and pathology residents. Considered candidates must be board certified in AP or AP/CP and have completed fellowship training in neuropathology.

Mississippi is known for its southern hospitality, rich arts heritage, amazing food and plentiful outdoor and cultural attractions. Check out visitmississippi.org to see for yourself. Further, UMMC is the state's only academic medical center and one of Mississippi's largest employers. The Jackson campus includes the only children's hospital in Mississippi, the only Level I Trauma Center, the only Level IV NICU, and the only organ transplant programs in the state.

The Medical Center has 10,000 employees and approximately 800 physicians, and the pathology department, inclusive of the laboratory technical staff, has over 300 employees. The 16 full-time pathologists provide a sub-specialty sign-out service and participate in research. Our neuropathology service handles 275 cases annually inclusive of brain, pituitary and neuro-ophthalmology.

UMMC offers a comprehensive, competitive compensation package including outstanding benefits in a state where the cost of living is low. The department promotes a work/life balance and a collegial work environment.

If you have interested residents or fellows, please have them contact me:

Robert T. Brodell, MD
Tenured Professor and Chair, Department of Pathology
Professor and Past Founding Chair, Department of Dermatology
Billy S. Guyton, MD Distinguished Professor
rbrodell@umc.edu |cell: 330 883 5302

Thanks for taking the time to consider our needs!

Sincerely,

Robert T. Brodell, MD

Whalle mo

Past Founding Chair, Department of Dermatology Tenured Chair, Department of Pathology Billy S. Guyton, MD Distinguished Professor

University of Mississippi Medical Center

Jackson, Mississippi